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Gabe Albarian <gabrielalbarian@gmail.com> 

FW: PG&E Application 111509339 4980 Hummingbird Ln, Mariposa 

Gartner, Chris <CSG8@pge.com> 
To: Gabe Albarian <gabrielalbarian@gmail.com> 
Cc: Mike Farag <mkfarag@roadrunner.com> 

Hi Gabriel, 

Mon, Jun 6, 2016 at 8:50 AM 

I was able to field check the new subdivision. There is an existing PG&E distribution pole on the parcel to 
the south of the subdivision. I checked with Richard Seaman and there is an existing 50' PUE on the road 
that the PG&E pole is on. We can serve the new parcels from the existing pole. I think we can install 4 or 
5 poles to serve the 4 parcels. 

PG&E requires permanent load to serve prior to building line extensions to new parcels. If there is a well 
on one of the parcels we could give you a service. Please let me know where the meter location and load 
will be so we can proceed with the project. At that time PG&E will require a $1500.00 engineering 

advance to proceed. 

Thank you, 

Chris Gartner 

559-658-9607 

From: Gabe Albarian [mailto:gabrielalbarian@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 11:21 PM 
To: Gartner, Chris 
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